
From: Pete Quasius [mailto:pquasius@msn.com]  

Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 8:54 PM 
To: James Evans; Lee nat Res. - Kurt Harclerode 

Cc: AudubonSWFL PPres, Roger Clark; Audubon SWFL - Conservation - Brad Cornell 
Subject: Caloosahatchee Watershed Issues White Paper - Audubon of SWF endorsement 

 

Please add Audubon of Southwest Florida to the list of endorsing organizations of the 
Caloosahatchee Watershed Issues White Paper.  The ASWF board approved signing-on at their 
conservation committee and board of directors meetings tonight, Feb. 19th, 2015  
  
James: excellent job at FGCU this afternoon.  Please provide me a copy of your presentation 
that I can share with other boards I am associated with as I seek additional endorsements of the 
plan. 
  
Best, 
  
PQ 
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